
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2019 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It is hard to believe that January has come to an end so suddenly. It has been a busy month here at New 

Kidscare Nursery and our little ones are getting used to their new classmates and teachers. They have enjoyed 

the lessons and daily activities done so far. Welcome to the wonderful month of February. With Valentine’s Day 

fast approaching there is a definite feeling of love in the air. Even though February is the shortest month of the 

year we have so much planned. 

We are proud to announce that our swimming lessons are back in action .On Monday 4 February there will be 

swimming lessons demo here at Nkc. Our Swimming lessons will take a full swing every Monday and Wednesday 

We are kindly asking you to pack swimwear for our little swimmers in their schoolbags. We are happy to 

introduce our swimming instructor Mrs Lesego Mataboge. She is a qualified Learn-to –swim instructor, affiliate 

with Swim South Africa. She is the founder and owner of Bubble Guppies Swim School ,in Mabopane. She offers 

Learn-to-swim lessons at Bubble Guppies Swim school and Curro Academy Soshanguve .She will be working 

together with Beauty ( our old swimming coach) as her assistant swimming instructor. 

Dates to Remember 

We would like to remind you that on 7 February we will be having Nkc Photoshoot here at our premises and 

price catalogues will be send soon. On 9 February we will be holding our first parents meeting of the year and 

we are cordially inviting all our Nkc parents as it will be a very important gathering. 

School Updates 

Our grade R classes are going for a two day camp trip to the Mighty Apies, Grootvlei in March and the day is to 

be announced. This trip is a unique opportunity for our grade R learners to experience a natural environment 

with their parents and teachers outside the classroom. It also serves as an icebreaker opportunity for the 

learners to get to know each other quickly and bond through physical and educational outdoor activities like zip 

lining ,bon fire obstacle course, putt putt adventure course, soccer field, bird watching etc. 

Uniform 

We encourage learners with NKC cricket hats to bring them every day as the sun is scorching at times. To those 

who don’t have, you are welcome to buy them through our school office. 

 



 
 

 
 

 

Communication 

NKC Team still wants to urge parents to read the school’s monthly 

newsletter.  We have also increased our communications to include the 

D6 APP. It allows us to update and give alert on any new /important information that we may need to convey to 

you at the shortest possible time. 

Kindly upload. 

To upload, simply Google D6 APP, download it and search for NEW KIDS CARE and you 

are good to go…… 

Parents Association meeting 

NKC would like to introduce a Parent’s Association Board which promotes the interests of the learners in our 

school in co-operation with the board. During the upcoming first meeting of 2019; parents will elect a 

committee who manages the responsibilities of the parent association on behalf of all the parents. All NKC 

parents are invited and expected to attend. Further details will be discussed during the meeting. 

SCHOOL FEES 

 Use your child’s first and second name (SURNAME) as reference for your payment. Collection fee will be 

charged on late payment after 7 th at a penalty fee of R100. We want to make a request to parents to forward 

through their proof of payments and enquiries related to fees to our new appointed Accountants at this 

accounts@newkidscaresa.co.za 

 Fees must be deposited into School’s account: 

FNB LYNWOOD RIDGE, Account: 62582189421, Branch Code: 252045 

BIRTHDAY ‘S 

We want to thank parents for their cooperation regarding party packs. For health purposes we want to 

emphasize that some children may be allergic to certain foods so parents must stick to the list provided below: 

PLAIN CUP CAKES OR CAKES in place of any CREAMED CAKE or CUPCAKE (no colorants and icing sugars or 

creamed cakes 

allowed), 1 LOLLIPOP, 1 NIKNACK PACKET and a 100% JUICE.Our school contacts details are 

081 445 3576 

012 516 0418 

012 790 7006 

Regards 

Nthabi and NKC 


